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I'm a Kennebunk resident and have been working with concerned residents to remove 
the Mousam River dams that have had their licenses surrendered. The state has 
required the owners to improve the water quality upstream from the dam and to 
provide fish passage. The only scientific way to provide habitat for migrating fish is 
to remove the dams and create a free flowing river. The FERC license process has 
been going on for over a decade and needs to move forward. The gulf of Maine 
fisheries will continue to decline if we don't step up and create more spawning habitat
in our rivers.


